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Seminar/FDP on 'Preparation for NAAC' 

31th  March 2023 

The Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) of our college organized a seminar/FDP on 

'Preparation for NAAC' on 31st March, 2023. The seminar aimed to familiarize the faculty 

members with the National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) accreditation 

process and the best practices for preparing the institution for NAAC assessment. The seminar 

was attended by the faculty members of the college and the resource persons were Mrs. Pardeep 

Kaur, Principal, Pt. Mohan Lal SD College, Fatehgarh Churiyan, Mrs. Jeevan Pandhi, Dr. 

Rashmi and Dr. Rama Gandotra. 

Mrs. Pardeep Kaur, the first resource person, began the seminar with an introduction to the 

NAAC accreditation process. She explained the criteria and the process of NAAC accreditation 

and highlighted the importance of NAAC accreditation for an institution. Mrs. Kaur also 

discussed the roles and responsibilities of the faculty members in the accreditation process and 

emphasized the need for the involvement of all stakeholders in the process. 

Mrs. Jeevan Pandhi, the second resource person, focused on the preparation of the Self-Study 

Report (SSR) required for NAAC accreditation. She discussed the components of the SSR, the 

guidelines for preparing the SSR, and the importance of each component in the accreditation 

process. Mrs. Pandhi also shared some best practices for preparing the SSR, such as involving all 

stakeholders, documenting all relevant information, and presenting the information in a clear and 

concise manner. 

Dr. Rashmi, the third resource person, spoke about the importance of quality assurance and 

quality enhancement in the accreditation process. She highlighted the need for the institution to 

have a quality assurance system in place and emphasized the role of faculty members in ensuring 

quality assurance.  

Dr. Rama Gandotra discussed the strategies for enhancing the quality of education and research 

in the institution. 

The college Principal said that it was an informative and insightful seminar. The resource 

persons provided valuable information on the NAAC accreditation process and the best practices 

for preparing the institution for NAAC assessment. 

                         

 


